

Fabrizio Saia

Undersecretary Expo 2015 Business Internationalisation

Rappresentative Office Palazzo Pirelll Via Fabio Flzi, 22 20124 Mllano

tel +39 02 6765 2704 fax +39 02 6765 4421 fabrizio_sala@regione.lombardia.lt www.regione.lombardia.lt

Milan, 28th August 2013

Mr Enrico De Barbieri

South African Honorary Consul in Genoa

Corso Firenze 11/10

16136 Genova

Dear Mr De Barbieri,

I do warmly thank you for inviting me to the national conference organised by the Italy-South Africa association in Genoa on 13th September 2013.

I am delighted to inform you that I will be able to attend the conference. I am sure that this event will turn out to be a rewarding experience for both Lombardy Region and Expo 2015 and I am honoured that you invited me as guest speaker.

I look forward to meeting you on 13th September.

Yours sincerely,

Fabrizio Sala